FID: Response to Official Dispatch on the delay in submitting annual reports
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs][bookmark: _GoBack]On May 22, 2024, Vietnam Enterprise Investment and Development JSC announced Official Dispatch No. 2205-01/2024/CVPD-FID on responding to Official Dispatch No. 1081/SGDHN-QLNY as follows: 
Clause 3, Article 4 and Clause 2 Article 10 of Circular 96/2020/TT-BTC dated November 16, 2020, issued by the Ministry of Finance stipulated information disclosure guidance on the securities market as follows: "Public companies must prepare an annual report according to the form specified in Appendix IV issued with this Circular and publish the report within 20 days from the date of publication of the audited Annual Financial Statements but not exceeding 110 days from the end of the fiscal year”. 
Currently, the Company is coordinating with the audit company to issue annual audited Financial Statements. Immediately after having the audited Financial Statements, the Company will update financial information to complete the annual report and promptly disclose information.
